
 spd’s 427,004-63

June 19th., 1919.

Referning to your letter of the 2nd instant, and previous

correspondence, relative to your request to be allowed to enclose

one-half of the verandah at the agency house at Bella Coola with

were sorsen in order to increase the bed room accommodation, I beg

to say that if the work in question is done, it will be necessary

for you to pay for it yourself. It is not reasonable for you to

expect the Department to provide additional bed room accomodation

quent upon the fact that your father-in-lan

and sister-in-law reside at your

our obed

boretary.

Iver Fougner Esq.,

Indien Agent,

Bella Coola, B.C.
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